
Chaddsford Winery – Scavenger Hunt 
 
Prior to exploring our property and surrounding areas, please make sure to check in at our host 
stand at the main entrance of the Winery to indicate to staff that you are participating in the 
Brandywine Valley Wine Trail Scavenger Hunt.  When you are done, return to the host stand to 
show your photos – and claim your gift! 
 

1. Chaddsford Winery shares a property line with the Barns-Brinton House, a tavern built 
in the early 1700s, now owned/managed by the Chadds Ford Historical Society.  Walk 
the path from our driveway down to the Barns-Brinton House.  With your back to the 
historical property, look up the hill to our farmhouse. Affectionately referred to as The 
Vintner House, this structure was built by the Brinton family over 200 years ago.  Today, 
it’s home to our business office and (hopefully) our future guest house!  Take a picture 
of both houses. 

2. Facing the front of the Vintner House walk around the left side of the building.  You will 
find a birdbath overlooking the pond which gives our access road it’s name: Pond’s Edge 
Drive).  Take a picture of both the birdbath and pond. 

3. Head towards the pond, making a right onto the gravel road.  The gravel road heads up 
a hill where a large birdhouse should be visible.  Walk up the road to the birdhouse.  
When you arrive, you will find the Bark Park at Pennsbury Township Park. (Fun fact: The 
birdhouse was featured on our 2016 Barrel Select Chardonnay label) Take a picture of 
the birdhouse and the dog park.   

 
Return to our host stand to show your photos! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 


